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June 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear ACHA Members, 
 
We have some news to bring to your attention in regard to the location of our 2017 Championship Show.  As 
many of you are aware, our friends and partners at the Bell County Expo Center in Belton, Texas are currently 
in the throws of a major construction project that will result in a state of the arts equine facility.  We are excited 
for them and for the opportunity to show in that new facility, hopefully in 2018.   
 
The dates we requested for our Championship Show, which is the week between Christmas and New Years, 
were not available in the Dome.  Our intention was to have our Championship Show in the Arena up top where 
ASWTCHA has their weekend shows.  However, for reasons beyond our and their control, the construction 
project has led to us not being able to make that facility work. 
 
This led us to begin a search for the best location we could find, toward the end of December, to hold our 
Championships.  The search was narrowed to two locations, one being Glen Rose, Texas, and the other being 
Bryan, Texas.   Both facilities are outstanding options, however, after much discussion and deliberation we 
decided on the Brazos County Expo Complex in Bryan to keep the show on the dates planned between 
Christmas and New Years.  Based on feedback from many of you, that is a great week to have a year-end 
show.   
 
So, in short, our 2017 Championships will be held at the Brazos County Expo Complex in Bryan, Texas 
December 27-30, 2017.  We look forward to celebrating a great year and bringing in the New Year with all of 
you. 
 
The format will be similar to 2016 and we will publish that as soon as we work out all the details.   
 
Thank you for your patience and support in this year of transition. 
 
On behalf of the 2017 American Cutting Horse Association  
Board of Directors, 
 
 
ACHA Board Of Directors 

 

  

 
 


